
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
THIS WEEK……. 
 

JOIN us this Wednesday, 08/21 at Moe’s Restaurant 

beginning at noon.  This will be our monthly general 

membership meeting.  Hope you can join us and hear 

what else is going on with YOUR club now that the fair 

and raffle are behind us for this year! 

Hope to see you Wednesday! 

______________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

08/21 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  Monthly 

general membership meeting 

08/28 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  Our guest 

will be Lisa Bell with “Buddies Not Bullies” 

09/04 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant.  Our guest 

will be fellow club member, Phyllis Steckel with a 

presentation on the Steckel’s recent travels to Japan. 

 

If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website. 

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubwas

hmo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS…… 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

09/13- Night Clubbers September Food Truck Frenzy 

 

 

CHEERS TO 90 YEARS – WE DID IT! 

 

We once again survived another 5 days of the 

Washington Town and Country Fair.  Thank you to 

everyone that had any part in making the fair the success 

that it was (and you know who you are).  Our gross 

receipts were up all five days for a total of $26,772.75 

compared to last year of $25,162.73 and that is because 

of you who worked 1, 2, 3 or more shifts.   

 

 
Redesigning of the corn stand was a success!  Thanks to 

the Yoests, Frankenbergs & Winzenburgers for 

brainstorming!   
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Our “Ear of Corn” a/ka Jessica Borovic along with club 

member Carol Weber getting customers to visit the corn 

stand on the first day of the fair. 

 

_ 

We cannot forget about the success of our two popular 

items….Ice Cream Waffle Sandwiches (that has been 

around since the 1950’s) and the Refillable tea cup! 

___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHEERS TO 70 YEARS….. 

 

 
 

If you missed our celebration last Thursday evening you 

missed a great evening of celebrating US.   

 

Special guest East Missouri Govenor, Mary Hatfield 

presented President Chris Marquart with a Celebration 

Certificate on behalf of the East Missouri District. 

 

Everyone went home with a History Booklet, Coaster 

and a Pen that was laser designed by 2019 SFBRHS 

graduate and scholarship recipient, Joe Jasper.  No 

worries if you could not make it we will have some 

extras at the next several meetings so that you can have a 

piece of history also. 

 

Special thanks to Dan and Guin Yoest and Rick 

Frankenberg for helping me with the evening. 

_____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2019 RAFFLE IS COMPLETE….. 

 

 
 

Fair Queen Rachel Licklider and 1st Runner-up Mackayla 

Klekamp joined us to draw the lucky winners on Sunday, 

August 11th on the Fairgrounds. 

 

 

Congratulations to Kyle and Michelle Lepper – 1st Place 

winners – ticket sold by Rita Griesheimer 

 

And 

 

Jackson Ballmann – 2nd prize winner – ticket sold by 

Julie Frankenberg 

 

 
 

 

And 

 

Congratulations to our partner CASA for another 

successful year in ticket sales.  They sold 1158 tickets 

with Diana Hall selling a whooping 420 herself.  They 

received a check for $5,790.00.   

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone that sold and/or bought raffle 

tickets to make this fundraiser a success!The club sold 

1039 raffle tickets. 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO…. 

 

Jessica Oltmann who is in the process of adopting two 

adorable siblings, Mario and Ana.  They are just now 

waiting for a court date to make it official.  Jessica came 

home from New Mexico the week of the fair and got 

them acquanted with Missouri and Franklin County life 

including the fair. 

 

 

OUR CONDOLENCES… 

 

To club member Curt Beers who’s mother in-law 

recently passed away. 

_____________________________________________ 

HAPPY BELATED AUGUST BIRTHDAY TO: 

 

Rick Frankenberg   08/05 

Kent Cunningham   08/16 

Gene Anderson   08/18 

Diane Borovic    08/18 



 

HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAY TO: 

 

Terrance Wilson   08/20 

Nick Frankenberg   08/23 

Stefanie Virgen   08/25 

Mark Trebacz    08/29 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

HAPPY AUGUST CLUB ANNIVERSARY TO: 

 

Don Burhans    4 yrs 

Jessica Oltmann   10 yrs 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

2018 -2019 Officers & Board Members 

 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

Mary Mahew   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Ina Rutz   Board Member 

Alina Brown   Board Member 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 
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